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Minutes 

 

 

 
Date: February 01, 2016 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order 9:00am, in attendance Dana Moody and Gerry Hill. 

 

 

Reviewed applications for exemptions received to date, the board voted to 

grant the exemptions as submitted.  See Journal for list of exemptions 

granted. These exemptions include: veterans, elderly, low income elderly 

and blind. 

 

Deb Webster stated there are more commercial applications for abatements 

than in past years.  We have a smaller number of applications overall (15-

20).  As there are more commercial applications the amount that could 

potentially be abated may be larger than in years past. Taxpayers have 

until the end of business today to apply. We are expecting a few more 

applications to come in from people who came in for the forms or called to 

get the form on line.   

 

Once all the appeals are in they will be forwarded the Board’s consultant, 
Bill Krajeski, to work on. 

 

 

10:15am Board voted to adjourn 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Debra Webster 

Office Manager 

 


